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Dear Board of Supervisors,

I understand that at an upcoming meeting you will be considering the creation of a new
position: Community Outreach Liaison.  As the superintendent of the Montecito Union School
District I wanted to express my strong and enthusiastic support for such a position.  

The residents of Montecito continue to have ongoing needs and require the continued support
of public agencies.  Many of them are just now taking stock of their new lives, having spent
the last few months in grief and shock.  I talk to families every day who are thankful to the
County for its leadership, and with the center in Montecito about to close, I think that this
position will continue that good work.  As you know, the twin disasters that befell our
community will take years to recover from.  In my view, the continued support of the County
in the form of this Liaison is sorely needed and will be deeply valued by all.  

Thank you for your consideration, and please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions
you may have.

--Anthony Ranii
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